Meeting Notes – Sep. 13, 2022 –

The LaFayette Rotary Club met on Tuesday, September 13 for its weekly meeting.  

Rotarian Chris Busby arranged for our speakers, Jody Stewart, pictured on the left, and Gator Kincaid on the right.  Jody and Gator announced that after a year of discussion and planning, they will be starting their own newspaper, the Chambers Community Gazette.  Throughout their presentation, they stressed their vision of coming together as a community, which will make us all stronger.  The paper will represent the four major cities in the area: LaFayette, Valley, Lanett and West Point.  Each city will have a designated page in the paper, as will each school.  They are looking for individuals to be community contributors.

The paper's physical office will be housed in LaFayette.  There will be 4,500 free print versions available weekly and daily access online.  The paper will be delivered locally at no cost and can be mailed to other locations for the price of postage.  Ads will be priced very reasonably to encourage local business support.  The paper will feature a Dear Abby column, a fish and game report, an almanac, and mental health and cooking columns, to name a few.  The goal is to have the first edition printed on October 22, 2022.

In addition to hearing from Jody and Gator, the club was delighted to induct its newest member, Steven Dobbs.  Steven works at Farmers and Merchants Bank in LaFayette.  Steven is pictured on the left with Rotarian Stanley Tucker.
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